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Comments: I am writing to express my concerns with the new proposed Forest Plan for the Lolo.  Specifically the

changes to Rattlesnake NRA management.  Allowing for new road building and road reconstruction and logging

within the RNRA is a significant departure from historical management of the area and is in direct contrast to the

community standards for this area.  

Further, changes in lands deemed suitable for timber harvest have increased significantly and again are contrary

to local, community values.  Specifically shown on Map GM-07.  

  Further, the continued lack of adequate and appropriate funding for local avalanche forecasting on Lolo FS

lands continues to be disappointing.  

Overall, reading through proposed actions -- this new plan seems to significantly deviate from local community

standards for public lands management and timber harvesting.  Fire reduction seems to be used as a blanket to

cover all reasons for increased timber harvesting in areas that have largely been allowed to rewild already.  This

new management plan is a shame.   


